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In all circumstances if your child is unwell please be watchful for any covid symptoms .  Please continue to monitor your child and keep us up to date with any actions you take. 

If a child displays symptoms whilst in school we would isolate the child and contact the parents immediately. 

Track and trace systems continue to be in place as they have been previously. 

If a member of a child’s household develops symptom’s the child should remain at home and the household should self isolate until the test results are known.  Again, if the result is positive self isolation rules apply.  If it is negative then the child can return to school.  

If a child shows any covid symptoms they should remain out of school,  take a test and remain out of school until the results are known. 
If the test result is negative the child can return to school. 
If it is positive, then they will need to self isolate along with their household. 
 
 
If there is a  positive case in school, pupil or adult, then the hub would be required to self isolate. 


A reminder that if there is a positive case at St Mary’s which affected a hub, every parent and carer in the whole school community would be informed.    


In the event of a child or hub isolating school would revert to providing home remote learning whilst the child is well. 

Parents and Carers have the right to claim if your child has to isolate

Please follow the below link to see if you are eligible to apply for the support payment.
Claiming financial support under the Test and Trace Support Payment scheme - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)



